
Thomasville City Schools 

SCHOOL-PARENT COMPACT 

Thomasville High School_g_nd the parents of the students participating in activities, services, and 
programs funded by Title I, Part A of the Every Student Succeeds Act o/2015 (ESSA) 
(participating children), agree that this compact outlines how the parents, the entire school staff, 
and the students will share the responsibility for improved student academic achievement and the 
means by which the school and parents will build and develop a partnership that will help 
children achieve the State s high standards. 

This school-parent compact is in effect during school year 2022-2023 . 

School Responsibilities 

Thomasville City Schools will: 

1. Provide high-quality curriculum and instruction in a supportive and effective

learning environment that enables the participating children to meet the State's

student academic achievement standards as follows:

Our teachers at THS will teach state required concepts to your child. Our teachers will 

provide relevant, interactive homework assignments. We will Integrate special activities 

to make learning enjoyable. 

2. Hold parent-teacher conferences (at least annually in elementary schools) during

which this compact will be discussed as it relates to the individual child's

achievement. Specifically, those conferences will be held: 

Parents are invited and encouraged to visit the school. Visits during the school day 
should be cleared through the principals of ice. Parent-teacher conferences are most important in 

improving the learning atmosphere. Conferences may be held with the principal during the school 

day. Conferences with teachers should be scheduled before or after school or during a teachers 

planning period after permission is granted by the principal. 

3. Provide parents with frequent reports on their children's progress. Specifically, the

school will provide reports as follows:

Student report cards are sent out after each quarte,: Progress Reports are sent out 
mid-quarter. Grades are also accessible on PS. 

4. Provide parents reasonable access to staff. Specifically, staff will be available for

consultation with parents as follows: The parent-teacher conference is an important key

to a successful school year. It should be a two-way communication between a parent and 

the teacher to discuss achievement, conduct, assignments and other information pertinent 




